
 
 

 

Dear College Start Parent, 

 

Your student has requested to enroll concurrently for the 2022-2023 school year 

through Pratt Community College to earn college credit for courses they are 

taking while in high school. These courses are considered college courses and 

will be reflected on their Official Pratt Community College Transcript. By signing 

this document, you give your child permission to enroll for college credit with the 

understanding there may be tuition, fees and/or textbooks which require 

payment immediately after their enrollment is processed.  

 

To see required payment, or to set up a payment plan, please log into your 

student’s Self-Service account or call the Business Office at 620.450.2134. 

 

Please contact the Coordinator of Enrollment Services & HS/CTE College Start 

with any questions at 620.450.2171 or lisas@prattcc.edu.   

 

 

 

Student Name____________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name_____________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature__________________________  Date_____________ 


